
S E P T E M B E R  3 0 ,  2 0 2 2

The PTC Group join hands with
Servathon for Taguig children's safe
and positive return to school

Twenty-five volunteers from the

Shipping and RED clusters came

together at the Legaspi room on

September 29, 2022 to represent 

The PTC Group and support Hands on

Manila's "Servathon 2022."  

All participants brought their creativity

and compassion to the forefront. 



Together, they created fifty (50)

colorful and vibrant storage boxes and

hygiene kits with maritime themed

designs and messages to inspire

students returning to Ricardo P. Cruz

Sr., Elementary School in Lower

Bicutan, Taguig City. 

Personnel from the PTC Group have

volunteered in  Servathon since 2009.


